
  

 

Dear Parents and children 

 

Firstly, a massive thank you for all your support over recent events. The number of children coming 

to experience the different things we have on offer has been fantastic and we really appreciate it. 

With this being a short half term, we have decided to let you know as early as possible about dates 

for the Easter holiday camps.  

We are planning to run three ICS physical wellbeing days at Ashill Primary School during the Easter 

holidays. These will be on Wednesday 3rd, Monday 8th and Wednesday 10th April.  As normal each 

day will run from 10am – 2pm with the option of wrap around care from 9 till 4.  

The cost of the main days will be £8 per child (usually £10 per child but this includes a subsidy of £2 a 

child paid for by Ashill VC Primary) and once again we are part of the Big Norfolk Holiday Fund who 

provide free places for those on the pupil premium register.  

The days will consist of sports activities and craft activities. In the afternoons there will be supported 

free flow time where children can explore a variety of different opportunities.  

To book a place please either return a filled in form to the school office or email at 

ICSAshill@gmail.com. To guarantee a place payment for the camps needs to be made prior to the 

event, please pay in cash to the school office.  

 

Wrap around care 

Once again we are able to offer wrap around childcare as part of the ICS days. We are able to offer up 

to 25 spaces for additional care, at a cost of £2.50 per child, per hour (£2 per hour for siblings).  

We can offer an hour before the start of camps (9-10am) and 2 hours after (2-4pm). At these times 

children will have time to relax, play games, watch films and have a snack. Please email to confirm 

wrap around care places.  

 

Thanks for your continued support,   

 

Matt Parkinson and Tim Boote.   
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I would like my child / children to attend the ICS physical wellbeing half term camp.  

 

Name of child(ren) _________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact telephone number ___________________________________________________________ 

 

If you’re child is eligible for a free place under the Big Norfolk Holiday Fund please tick this box  

 

  Please tick which day(s) you would like your child(ren) to attend 

Wednesday 3rd April  
Monday 8th April  
Wednesday 10th April  

 

 

Would you be happy for us to use any photos of your child for our website or social media? Please 

note no names of children will be attached to the photos.  

 

I am happy for you to use photos of my child for ICS website / social media                            

I do not want pictures of my child to be used 

 

 


